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Dear Year Five Families, 

 

Next term we are learning to draw from life alongside our ‘Survival’ topic, so we will be working 

on observational drawings of flora and fauna. To help us with our learning, we would love to 

visit Kew Gardens for an observational drawing trip with the children. We will have a 90-minute 

art workshop led by an expert educator in plants and time to explore the many rare and unique 

plant species kept there (many of which can’t be found in the wild in our country).  

 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 11th July 2023. We will board our coaches at 7:15am and 

will leave promptly from school. We will be leaving Kew Gardens at 2:30pm, aiming to arrive 

back at school for 5:00pm.  

 

The cost of this trip per child is £28.50. Please make payment and consent to this trip via the 

Arbor app by Wednesday 5th July 2023. 

 

At this time of year, we hope the weather will be predictable but we would like each child to 

attend the trip with comfortable walking shoes such as trainers.  All children should wear school 

uniform and bring plenty of water with them.  We would also request that children wear 

sunscreen and hats as we will be spending most of the day outside. Each child will also need a 

packed lunch for the day.  If your child is Free School Meal eligible (this does not include 

universal free school meals) and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your 

child, please complete the below survey by Wednesday 5th July 2023 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/W3736PG  

 

We would also like to invite a number of parents to volunteer to support us on our school trip. 

If this is something you would like to do, please talk to your child’s class teacher about 

requesting a space. 

 

We are looking forward to this wonderful experience and we are sure the children will enjoy 

such a unique experience.  If you have any further queries about the trip, please do speak to 

your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Year Five Team 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/W3736PG

